
 
 

    

 
    

 
 

     
   

  
 

 
         

 
    

         
    

 

         

 

 

 

 

 

  

Investigation work at Denistone Station from 8 September 

September 2021 
The NSW Government is proposing to improve accessibility at Denistone 
Station as part of the Transport Access Program, a NSW Government 
initiative to provide a better experience for public transport customers by 
delivering accessible, modern, secure and integrated transport 
infrastructure across the state. 
Transport for NSW will be carrying out geotechnical and utilities investigations for the proposed upgrade of 
Denistone Station to make it easier to access, especially for people with disability or limited mobility, 
parents/carers with prams and customers with luggage. 

These works are in line with the current Public Health Orders and a COVID-Safe plan is in place, including 
the use of face masks and QR codes. 

Investigation work will include bore hole drilling work for geotechnical assessment on platform 1 and 2. 

Work locations at Denistone Station 
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Denistone Station Upgrade
Project update | September 2021 

Our work schedule 
We will be on site for up to ten day shifts from Wednesday 8 September to Saturday 25 September. 
Our work hours are 7am to 6pm Monday to Friday and 8am to 1pm on Saturday. 

How will the work affect you? 
The work may be noisy at times but we will do everything we can to lessen the disturbance, including turning 
off vehicles and equipment when not in use, monitoring noise levels, using non-tonal reversing beepers 
and sound barriers. 

Traffic changes 
There will be some temporary traffic changes during our work hours to ensure the work zone is safe. These 
include: 

• Lanes will be closed for approximately two hours per day on Gordon Crescent to support 
construction vehicles accessing the station safely 

• Up to five parking spaces in the commuter car park will be unavailable for the duration of the work. 

There are no pedestrian access changes to the station entrance and underpass. Access will 
be maintained for emergency vehicles at all times. 

Traffic control and signage will be in place to assist pedestrians and motorists around the area when 
required. 

Keep in touch 
We will continue to keep the community informed with regular project notifications and regular online 
updates published to the project website www.transport.nsw.gov.au/denistone. 

If you would like to be added to the project distribution list, or for more information on the Denistone 
Station Upgrade, please contact us on 1800 684 490 or email projects@transport.nsw.gov.au. 

For all urgent enquiries or complaints regarding construction activities, please call our 24-hour 
Construction Response Line on 1800 775 465. 

Contact us 
If you have any questions or would like more information on the Denistone 
Station Upgrade project please contact our project team: 

1800 684 490 

projects@transport.nsw.gov.au 

transport.nsw.gov.au/denistone 

If you need help understanding this information, please contact 
the Translating and Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask 
them to call us on 1800 684 490 
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